
​Via RESS​ ​September 17, 2025​

​Mr. Ritchie Murray, Acting Registrar​
​Ontario Energy Board​
​PO Box 2319​
​2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor​
​Toronto, ON M4P 1E4​

​Dear Mr. Murray:​

​Subject: Hydro Ottawa Limited (Hydro Ottawa)​
​Custom Incentive Rate-Setting (Custom IR) Application for 2026-2030​
​Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges​
​OEB File: EB-2024-0115​

​On September 16, 2025, Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) submitted correspondence via​
​email and RESS that included written Technical Conference undertakings for Hydro Ottawa. VECC​
​advised that if Hydro Ottawa was willing to undertake to provide answers, VECC would provide updated​
​time estimates required during the Technical Conference scheduled for September 22-26, 2025.​

​Hydro Ottawa will undertake to provide written responses with the understanding that VECC will revise​
​their time estimates on these subject areas during the Technical Conference. Pursuant to Procedural​
​Order #2 Hydro Ottawa will provide responses by October 6, 2025.​

​Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.​

​Sincerely,​

​April Barrie​
​Director, Regulatory Affairs​
​Directeur, Affaires réglementaires​
​AprilBarrie@hydroottawa.com​
​Tel./tél.: 613 738-5499 | ext./poste 2106​
​Cell.: 613 808-3261​

​CC:  Charles Keizer, Torys LLP​
​Daliana Coban, Torys LLP​
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